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Dear Parents/ Carers 

We hope you are well at this time. 

We are writing to invite you to a parental session regarding Revision Support and Work Experience. This will take 

place on Monday 27th March, from 500-6.30pm. 

Positively You – Parental Revision Session 

With the examinations for English Language and Biology, fast approaching for our Year 10 students we are excited to 

inform you that we have secured a company called Positively You, that we have used very successfully in the past, to 

run a parental session on supporting your child with their revision in the upcoming Y 10 exams and subsequent 

exams in Year 11. This will follow Revision Workshops that the students will have during the school day with 

Positively You, in order to support them in their developing revision skills. Students will receive their most recent 

mock examination results on Friday 24th March, so the revision sessions for both students and parents should 

encourage the following weeks to be purposeful in terms of preparation. 

Work Experience 

In addition, we are delighted to be offering Y10 the opportunity to participate in Work Experience. To support you in 

your understanding of the process and expectations of Work Experience, we will also be sharing important 

information on this evening, regarding how you can support your child with securing their placement for work 

experience and the expectations when on placement.  Furthermore, we will also share the support we have available 

during the Work Experience process. 

A reminder that examination dates for Y10 students this year are as follows: 

English Language 

• Paper 1 - 05/06/23, 9AM, 1h 45 

• Paper 2 – 12/06/23 9AM, 2h 
 Biology 

• Paper 1 – 16/05/23, 9AM, 1h 45 

• Paper 2 – 09/06/23, 13.30PM, 1h 45 
 

Please can you complete the forms link below to indicate if you will be attending the evening and, as we have limited 

space, how many seats you will require. https://forms.office.com/e/VBFwC5d1p3 

Looking forward to seeing you on the evening, and thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind Regards 

 

Hannah Oakman        Michelle Goodwin 

Head of Y10        Deputy Headteacher 
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